
 

 

DOUGLAS F. BRENT 
502-568-5734 

brent@skp.com 
 

August 11, 2005 
 

ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Ms. Elizabeth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission  
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602 
 
 RE:  Case No. 2004-00427 – Covad’s Reply to BellSouth 
 
Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 
 
 Transmitted herewith is a reply memorandum to BellSouth’s Response to the Joint 
CLECs’ cross-motion for summary judgment.  This memorandum is filed on behalf of DIECA 
Communications, Inc., d/b/a Covad Communications Company.  Please indicate receipt of this 
filing by your office by returning an electronic receipt. 
 

I certify that this filing was uploaded electronically today to the Commission’s web filing 
portal, and that the electronic version is a true copy of the document filed in paper form. 
 
 
 
 
      Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
      Douglas F. Brent 
 
DFB:jms 


